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The changes in bus routes from Coogee have affected my daily travel to and from work 
every day. Previously I caught 1 bus 373 at 5.45am which took me to my destination close 
enough to my job in Wynyard. 
Now to get to Wynyard I need to catch 2 buses. It has added another 20 minutes to my 
journey and I need to get off the bus in all weather conditions. In order to be at work on 
time I need to leave home earlier. If I wanted to catch a tram this will be an additional cost 
and I have to walk much further to change. 
This so called Public Transport is no serving the public' it is ridiculous!!! 


